Groupcall Message Home — Friday 23" June 2023

Attachments

STEM Summer Experience Flyer Years 11, 12 and 13
Oxford Rowing Summer Holiday Taster Sessions
Banbury Organ Day Saturday 15% July

SPORTS DAY 2023 - Tuesday 4" July

Please note that Sports Day will now take place on Tuesday 4™ July. Students will need to arrive in school in
PE kit, go to tutor as normal (House t-shirts will be handed out in tutor if students have bought one) and
then they will go onto the field for our annual Sports Day.

Events that will take place on the day:
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High Jump

Tug of War

Relay
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Our field events (long jump, javelin, shot put, discus) will take place next week at lunchtimes:
Monday - Year 10

Tuesday - Year 9

Wednesday - Year 8

Thursday - Year 7

Please bring a sun hat, sun cream and plenty of water for the day, as well as a packed lunch!

Food on Sports Day

The school restaurant will be serving the following food (on the field):

Cheese & tomato pizza = £1.50

Pesto pasta (cold) = £2.20

Beef burger = £2.90

Cheeseburger = £3.00

Veggie burger = £2.90

Veggie burger with cheese = £3.00

Sausage roll = £1.90

500ml bottle water = £0.90

Brownie = £1.40

Vanilla Cookie = £1.20

Ice Lolly = £1.20

Food will need to be pre-ordered and paid for on ParentPay by Monday 26" June.
Please make the correct payment and write in the comments box what food items you are ordering.
The restaurant will not be serving any other food on this day.

Warriner Extras

Would you be prepared to give time or expertise to improve and enhance the experience of students at The
Warriner School?

Many Primary Schools have thriving Parent Teacher Associations but, when students move to Secondary School,
there is not usually the same opportunity for parents to contribute. The Warriner has been a large part of my life
for the past twenty years and, when | retire from teaching at the end of this academic year, | would like to




continue to be involved with the school in some way. That is why | have come up with the concept of ‘Warriner
Extras.’

Warriner Extras will not be a PTA: no jumble sales, Christmas Fayres or committee meetings and crucially - no
direct involvement of any members of The Warriner School staff. Instead, | would like parents past and present,
ex-students, ex-employees of the school or anyone else who has a connection with The Warriner, to become part
of a collective of volunteers. These ‘extras’ will be prepared, occasionally, to offer their time and skills to work
on projects identified by the school, providing things that are above and beyond the curriculum (extras). This
could be something as straightforward as painting a classroom or planting some bulbs but could be as complex
as planning a new building or sports facility.

If you would like to be involved then the first step is to contact me (Peter Hogben) by
emailing extras@warriner.oxon.sch.uk . Let me know a bit about yourself and what you might be able to
offer. This could simply be time but could be expertise that the school would otherwise have to pay for. | will
then compile a database of volunteers and liaise with the school as to how we might contribute. My hope is that
the group will be large enough that it will not fall upon the same people to be involved in every project so please
encourage others to get in touch too. Projects will inevitably cost money so there will be a fund-raising aspect to
the organisation, but no jumble sales | promise.




